
            

 

Effective immediately Friday, March 20, 2020   

The Town of Green Level Town Hall will be 

CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC  
due to Alamance County declaring a countywide 

State of Emergency 
This closure will be in place until further notice 

 

These closures are being implemented to limit the amount of human interaction and to 
help stop or slow the spread of COVID-19. 
 

During the COVID-19 outbreak, the Town asks that customers can 
pay water and sewer bills using a credit card, debit card or 
checking account online.                                                                            
You will need your account # and tenant # (on your bill)   

• paying online – https://greenlevelnc.com                                     
(credit card, debit card or checking account) 

 

Customers may also pay: 

• by mail – Town of Green Level   
                      P.O. Box 974  
                      Haw River, NC 27258  
                     (money orders or checks only) 

 

• by using the black drop box located in the front of the 
Town Hall (money orders or checks only) 

 

The Office Staff can be reached 8am-5pm       
- phone (336) 578-3443 
- email   town-email@greenlevelnc.com 
- Appointments may be made if absolutely necessary 

 

The Public Works Department will remain ready to respond to water and sewer emergencies in 

our area. For after-hour sewer and water emergencies, please call (336)516-6435. 
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